
 
 

 

The Centre for Sustainable Food Systems at invites you to the: 
Third Annual Community Teaching and Learning Symposium 

at 

UBC Farm  
 

Friday April 13, 2007, 9am – 4:30 pm, lunch provided 
Held, rain or shine, at the UBC Farm (see map below) 

Registration cost: $20 - Attendees, $10 – Students, Free for presenters/speakers 
 

Keynote Speaker: Dr. Patricia Allen, Acting Director of the Centre for Agroecology and 
Sustainable Food Systems at the University of California, Santa Cruz 

 
The goals of this Symposium are to: 
• Highlight education projects promoting sustainable food systems 
• Strengthen Farm-community and encourage involvement in UBC Farm activities 
• Facilitate discussion on the role of the UBC Farm as a Centre for Sustainable Food     

          Systems 
 

This symposium is intended to be a celebration of the Centre for Sustainable 
Food Systems’ ongoing community, education and research projects, and a 

catalyst for strengthening and expanding the linkages between the Centre, the 
University, and surrounding communities.

Neighbours, students, practitioners, industry, NGO, university, and government 
representatives are invited to attend. 

  
If you plan to attend,  

please RSVP to Afton Halloran at farm.symposium@gmail.com by March 20, 2007 
 

Schedule Brief: 
Morning: 

� Welcomes 
� Keynote Address 
� Presentations and discussions  

 

Lunch: 
� Opportunity for networking  

Afternoon:  
� Tours of UBC Farm projects 
� Strategic visioning session 

 

UBC Farm, 6182 South Campus Road
For more detailed directions, check: 

www.landfood.ubc.ca/ubcfarm/
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